
Dear Council Chair King and Council members: 

I would like to support Scott Teruya for the position of Finance Director for the County of Maui. 

Scott has worked with the Department of Finance for 22 years. He is a natural leader; and his 

organizational skills are exceptional. 

Scott's ability to recognize the tools and resources necessary to ensure processes are done 

accurately and efficiently have contributed to the successes in the Real Property Assessment 

Division. 

He is creative and hard-working. I believe the department would continue to thrive and grow 

with Scott as the Director of Finance. His knowledge of the department in working with past 

directors and council members; and his experience with Real Property make him an excellent 

choice for this position. 

I ask that you will confirm Scott Teruya as the Director of Finance. 

Sincerely, 

Title: CZ&ZL 

Date: o/1c/g 
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